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Dear Don,

When all hope of extending Regional Medical Program was
accepted by RMP Coordinator, we became involved in the transition
period. A meeting was held in Atlanta, Georgia, May 5-7, 1975.

The National Health Planning and Resources Development Act of
1974, Public Law 93-641 was acknowledged as the great hope for the
future and as RMP veterans we were eager to make it serve the best
health interests of the people.

This brochure reviews our plans and concerns. On page 2 Senator
Ted Stevens sees this bill as
Health Insurance.” I don’t
shared his view.
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Sincerely yours,

Arthur E. Rikli, M.D.
Professor Emeritus
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